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suggest that management educators should require 
students to use a CMS but also that they promote 
the benefits of usage to the students.  Once students 
realize the value of a course management system, 
they are not only more likely to use the system but 
will reap the benefits that a CMS can provide them.

 The article, “The Use of a Web-Based Course 
Management System:  Causes and Performance Effects,”
will be published in an upcoming issue of The Journal of
Management Education.  For more information on this
research, contact Dr. J. Kirk Ring at kirk.ring@wichita.edu.
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    Dr. Kirk Ring, Assistant Professor of Management, received his PhD from Mississippi State 

University.  He is a Barton School Entrepreneurship Research Associate and an award winning 

Barton School instructor.  His research interests include several entrepreneurship-related topics 

including social capital, family business management, rural entrepreneurship, and institutional 

entrepreneurship.  He is presently teaching strategic management courses in the Barton School.

Dr. Ring can be reached at (316)978-5353 or via email at Kirk.Ring@wichita.edu.
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 Barton School faculty members are well known 
for their cutting edge practitioner based research.  
But many of our faculty also conduct research on 
how business schools can be more effective in 
teaching
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